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Press Release 

IIM Jammu Hosts Insightful NPS Subscriber Awareness Program 

 

13th December 2023, Jammu: – Indian Institute of Management (IIM) Jammu conducted highly informative 
and engaging National Pension System (NPS) Subscriber Awareness Program on the 13th of December 2023. 
The program was conducted by Shri Sunny Gonsalves, Manager at Protean eGov Technologies Ltd-NSDL E 
Governance, aimed at enhancing the understanding of NPS among the faculty, officers, and staff of the 
Institute. 

 

The event took place at the Chanakya Classroom of the IIM Jammu Permanent Campus and witnessed a 
significant turnout, with attendees eager to gain insights into the intricacies of the National Pension System. 
Shri Rajat Jain, FA-CAO, IIM Jammu, graced the occasion, further emphasizing the importance of financial 
literacy and retirement planning. The presence of Shri Rajat Jain added a special dimension to the event, 
underscoring the commitment of IIM Jammu to the financial well-being of its community. 

 

Shri Sunny Gonsalves, an expert in the field, delivered an insightful presentation, covering various aspects of 
the NPS, including its features, benefits, and the procedure for enrollment. The program was designed to 
empower the participants with the knowledge required to make informed decisions about their retirement 
planning and financial security. 

 

Expressing his enthusiasm about the program, Shri Sunny Gonsalves said, "Financial literacy is crucial, and 
understanding the National Pension System is an integral part of planning for a secure future. I am delighted 
to have had the opportunity to share insights on NPS with the esteemed faculty and staff of IIM Jammu." 

 

The interactive session allowed participants to pose questions and engage in discussions, fostering a dynamic 
learning environment. IIM Jammu continues to prioritize initiatives that contribute to the holistic development 
of its stakeholders. The NPS Subscriber Awareness Program is another testament to the institute's dedication 
to providing valuable knowledge and resources to its faculty, officers, and staff. 

 
 
For any media-related queries, pls contact:  

 : pro@iimj.ac.in 

: +91-8000121616 
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Glimpses from IIM Jammu NPS Subscriber Awareness Program 

 

 
 
 



 

 


